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Booklets are printed materials with
four or more pages, containing
details about a business, event,
product, promotion, etc. They are
also known as catalogs or pamphlets
and are usually created to
communicate a message to a wide
variety of audiences.

SISTER CHAPTERS 

FBLA GUIDES!
Need help on all things FBLA? Check
out “A Guide to Navigating FBLA” and
the “FBLA Membership Guide” to
answer some of your questions about
FBLA. Other guides include “A Guide
to Social Media” and “A Guide to
Community Service.” Go to the Link
Tree in our Instagram bio @nevadafbla
to access the guides!

CHAPTER
VISITS

Are you interested
in a Chapter Visit?
Chapter visits
allow State
Officers to visit
your chapter and
hold activities to
get your chapter
more familiar with
FBLA! Check out
the Link Tree in our
Instagram bio
@nevadafbla and
sign up for a
chapter visit!

MEMBERSHIP
CHALLENGES

Join us in our
Membership
Challenge each
month. For the
month of October,
your goal is to host
a fundraiser at a
restaurant where at
least 20% of the
proceeds go back to
your chapter. In
addition, to
complete this
challenge, due
October 25th, you
must have 20%
participation from
your chapter.

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

Congratulations to
McKenzie Merrell for

being September’s
Magnificent Member!

Use the Link Tree in our
Instagram Bio

@nevadafbla to
nominate a member
from your chapter!

Magnificent Member

WORKSHOPS
Join our workshops
on Zoom and learn
about everything
from competition to
NLC! The next
workshop is on
November 14th and
it’ll be on effective
communication in
person and online.
These workshops
are a great
opportunity to learn
more FBLA and
grow as a leader.

The first matchings for Sister
Chapter have been made! Does
your chapter want to get
involved? Sign up with the QR
code here! This program is a
great opportunity to grow your
chapter’s leadership and
connection to the Nevada FBLA
community.


